St John's Community Primary School and Nursery



Weekly Newsletter 6th May 2022

Dear Parents,

Next week our Year 6 pupils will sit their SATS in school. The tests are scheduled from Monday to Thursday and are an opportunity for the children to showcase what they know and what they have learnt. We are very proud of the way they have approached their learning since September and wish them every success.

Our Year 1 pupils attended a Multi Skills tournament held at St Johns this week and did a super job in every event. They were well behaved and showed great attitudes to sport and participation - well done!

Our wonderful Year 5 pupils led the tournament and did an excellent job in their roles as Sports Leaders. Their attitude and skill at supporting the younger children was commented on by everyone that attended so well done Year 5!

It looks like a very hot week next week so please ensure your child has sun cream applied before coming into school. Please place a tube in their bag so that they are able to apply at lunchtime if it is very warm!

Wishing you all a wonderful weekend. Rebecca Quinn

Dates for your Diary

May

9th—Year 6 SATs Week

16th—Reception and Nursery Group
Photographs

17th—Year 6 Science event at Gresham's School, Holt

30th—3rd June—Half Term

<u>June</u>

6th—Children Return to school

6th—10th—Sport Enrichment Week

6th—Parents Evening

9th—Parents Evening

13th—17th—Year 6 Hautbois
Activity Centre Residential

14th—Reception Height & Weight Screening

16th—Reception visit to Pensthorpe

23rd—Year 3 Singing event for their Parents

29th—Sports Day

July

5th—Fete 1pm—3pm

6th & 7th—Year 6 Transition day to Broadland High Ormiston Academy

7th—Whole School Transition Day

13th & 14th—Year 6 Leavers
Production

22nd—Last day of Term

September

6th—Children Return to school

* Class Attendance

3rd—6th May

Reception	95.56
Year 1	94.79
Year 2	88.79
Year 3	94.64
Year 4	90.95
Year 5	96.48
Year 6	93.55

House Points

Date	Bader	Cavell	Nelson	Sewell
22.04.22	82	82	45	60
29.04.22	157	132	158	129
06.05.22	155	178	68	62

Sun cream

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\swarrow}$

When the weather finally improves, if you require your child to apply sun cream during the day they can bring it into school, however, they will have to apply it themselves. Please be aware that it cannot be applied by members of staff.

BOURDE BO

We're Collecting Sports Equipment for Schools Tokens

Look out for the Sport Equipment for Schools Tokens in the local newspapers from 9th May—16th July 2022

Get your friends and family to help by collecting tokens too.

Bring your tokens into school and put them in the collection box on the gate or hand to Mrs Steele.

Thank you in advance for your continued support.

